	Hamilton High School
School Site Council and Governance Team


Meeting Minutes

12/16/2010
	Name
	Position
	Present
	Absent

	Jim Allured
	Principal
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Sandy Richards
	Teacher
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Ann Mohn-Brimhall
	Teacher
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Rebekah Mortensen
	Teacher
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Diane Langill
	Classified Staff
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Debra Nevills
	Classified Staff
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Niki Guillory
	Parent/Community
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Jim Koester
	Parent/Community
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Jennifer Anderson
	Parent/Community
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Jessica Evans
	Student
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Katherine Barajas
	Student
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Kendall Gauthier
	Student
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	Heather Hodlin
	Student (alternate)
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	 FORMCHECKBOX 



Agenda Items:
	Call to Order

	The Hamilton High School (HHS) School Site Council (SSC) meeting was called to order at 3:17 PM by Richards.

	Roll Call

	10 members were present; 2 members were absent.

	Changes/Additions to the Agenda

	No changes or additions were made to the Agenda.

	Minutes

	Anderson motioned to accept the 10-17-10 minutes, with the correction made to listing Heather Hodlin as the alternate student in the roster; Langill seconded; motion passed.

	Public Comment

	No public was present to comment.

	SPSA Updates

	Allured handed out the 09-10 School Accountability Report Card (SARC); this contains the 08-09 data.  The 10-11 SARC (containing 09-10 data) will be submitted by January 3, 2011. The Academic Performance Survey, Disaster Plan, and the SPSA also must be updated by early January as well.     



	Academic Priority Plan

	Allured behooved the council to read over the priority plan with the performance data in mind. Do they line up?  Is HHS targeting the correct subgroups?

	Fiscal Projections

	"Next year is to be projected as a tough year." The ADA has slid from $6,500 to $4,900 over the last few years.  The Webinair at HUSD's website (http://www.hemetusd.k12.ca.us/) explains the hows and whys of the budget.  Much depends upon the new budget projections in January (and the revision in May) from the State.  Hopefully, next year will be "rock bottom."

	Student Concerns / Items from the Floor 

	The seniors mentioned a need for some sense of closeness and more activites together.  
Possibilities for a different 0 period class were mentioned as well.

The possibility of hosting SAT and/or ACT testing at HHS was brought up as well.


	Meeting Schedule

	The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for March 3, 2011.

	Adjournment

	Mortensen motioned to adjourn the meeting at 4:15 PM; Mohn-Brimhall seconded; motion passed.


